
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30th October 2018 
Ref: SS/GF 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: London Lions Basketball Game 
 
Your child has been selected to attend the London Lions basketball game on Friday 23rd November 2018, when they 
are taking on the Newcastle Eagles. The London Lions are a professional basketball club and play in the British 
Basketball League.  
 
The game will take place at the Copperbox Arena, Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park, E20 3HB. As part of the evening, food 
will be provided to the students before we leave. Students will be required to meet in school at 5:00pm. Students will 
be transported via public transport and will therefore require their zip card. Students will arrive back to school at 
approximately 9:30pm.  

  
The details of the event are as follows:  

 
 meet at reception at 5:00pm 
 students should bring their zip card 
 students may bring a small amount of money for snacks/merchandise at the game 

 
You can secure your child’s place by visiting the following link https://goo.gl/forms/Y08xwt2sGJY1Fjbs1 and 
completing the consent form by Friday 9th November 2018. If you have any queries please contact 
georgia.france@forestgatecst.org by Friday 9th November. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Miss G France 
PE Teacher 
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